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1st January 2021 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Following the announcement from the Department of Education yesterday morning and subsequent            
information provided in the late afternoon we are now in a position to announce our plans to reopen                  
school next week. 
 
Monday 4th January remains a Staff Development Day for teachers. ​Tuesday 5th January will now be used                 
as a day for staff to prepare E- Learning for pupils (as directed by the Department of Education). E-Learning                   
and Supervised Learning will therefore begin on ​Wednesday 6th January​. 
 
School will remain open for children of key workers for supervised learning if no other safe alternative is                  
available for parents. If you feel that you require Supervised Learning for your child/children from               
Wednesday 6th January, please complete the form linked below. 
 
https://forms.gle/y5DFhPSWvsaAYkCE8 
 
Please note that principals were originally told that both parents needed to be key workers but have since                  
been informed that only one parent needs to be a key worker. Please be prepared for this guidance to be                    
potentially changed again, as it was in March. 
 
All parents in P1/2, P2/3 and P3/4 should now be connected to their child’s SeeSaw page, if you experience                   
any issues please call the school from 10am on Tuesday morning. All pupils in P5/6 and P6/7 have been                   
using Google Classroom in school and at home- however if you experience any challenges, please call the                 
school from 10am on Tuesday morning. 
 
As of now we have had no information regarding AQE tests scheduled for Saturday 9th January, Saturday                 
16th January and Saturday 23rd January. If we have any updates we will be sure to let parents know. 
 
Once again, I thank you for your support and patience in trying circumstances for us all. I wish you all a very                      
happy new year. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Bogle 
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